From: Jordan Burns

To: Vanessa Lee
Subject: Please extend bus lanes and bike lanes on san Pablo into Berkeley ASAP
Date: Sunday, November 7, 2021 6:30:48 PM

Dear ACTC members,

Thank you for taking community feedback into account on San Pablo Ave. Please build bus
lanes and bike lanes on San Pablo at the same time that they are being built in Oaklandand
Emeryville. Given the dual crises of climate change and pedestrian and cyclist deaths we are
facing there is no good reason to delay these extremely important measures. | regularly ride
my bike on San Pablo to reach stores and restaurants (East Bay Nursery, La Marcha, Mi Tierra
Foods, and REI are some of my regular spots) and | would feel much safer with bus and bike
lanes! Thank you for your consideration.

Best,
Jordan Burns
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From: Warren Wells

To: Vanessa Lee

Subject: 11/5/2021 ACTC Meeting - Public Comment #Item 5.1
Date: Friday, November 5, 2021 10:34:50 AM

Hi there,

My nameis Warren Wells and | am a carless South Berkeley renter. | want to speak in strong
support of extending the bike lanes and bus lanes on San Pablo Avenue into the City of
Berkeley, rather than having them stop at the Oakland/Berkeley border. San Pablo is one of
the most dangerous placesto ride abike (I just don't do it, and thus never visit any of the
businesses on the street). On the occasions that | do ride the bus, it is slow and gets stuck in
traffic.

Let's make a San Pablo Avenue for the future we know we want.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Warren J. Wells, AICP
Cell:
Email:
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